
Subject: Fwd: BLQ-Pico BID Coordination of Petitions with the Korean
Community
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/07/2018 10:08 PM
To: Rebecca Drapper <rebecca@lani.org>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>

I was able to find Yonah Hong who helped us 3 1/2 years ago with our Korean outreach.  She 
was employed by LACRA (or MTA) at the time so she volunteered her time.  She is now a 
student and needs some income.  What could we pay her for 10 hrs / wk not to exceed 80 
hrs?  The great part about her is that she knows BIDs, she knows the BLQ-Pico community, 
and could hit the ground running.  

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com <mailto:duckworth.donald@gmail.com> >
Date: Wed, Mar 7, 2018 at 9:56 PM
Subject: BLQ-Pico BID Coordination of Petitions with the Korean Community
To: Yonah Hong <yonahcares@gmail.com <mailto:yonahcares@gmail.com> >

It was great to talk to you this evening and catch up a bit.  We are working on renewing 
the BLQ-Pico BID; you helped us with that project 3 1/2 years ago by coordinating our 
Korean out-reach for the Petitions.  We'd love to ask you to do that for us again.  We 
have about 24% Korean property owners (my estimate) totaling about 13.6% of the assessment 
and no way to talk with them effectively.  My estimate of the number of hours would be 
about 10 hrs / wk for 8 wks = 80 hrs.  Our Petitions need to be complete by the end of 
April.    

I've attached a copy of our BID Renewal brochure for your information.  

      

Attachments:

Brochure BLQ-Pico BID Renewal Booklet 180307.pdf 15.5 MB
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